PE Kit

Dear Parents / Carers

Your child did not have the appropriate kit for our PE lesson today.

They were missing

It is essential that your child participates in PE lessons as this is part of their curriculum entitlement.
Please send in your child’s missing kit ASAP to ensure that they are able to participate in the next PE
session.

In addition to this, children should not wear jewellery on PE days and earrings are to be removed
before starting the lesson or covered with plasters. This rule must be adhered to for safety reasons.
Failure to do so will mean pupils missing lessons.

Please also make sure that all items in your child’s PE kit have their name in them.
We would like\to ’7;Ija:e:nts for their ongoing support and co-operation.
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Mrs C Lee
Head Teacher



